Hearing Notice for Safe Return to In-Person Learning Plan
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cissna Park Schools was recently approved for a federal ESSER III grant in excess of $330,000.  One requirement of the grant is to develop and accept public testimony on a Safe Return to In-person Learning and Continuity of Services Plan for the 2021-2022 school year.  We have listed a tentative draft of this plan on our school website (www.cissnaparkschools.org).  Any individual that would like to provide public comment on this plan may do so by attending the regular meeting of the Cissna Park Unit 6 Board of Education on October 18, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the school/community library.  The Board will vote on the potential adoption of the plan with any needed changes following the public hearing.
